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January 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

District 202 recognizes that parent-teacher communication is vital to the success of your 

child’s education and we encourage communication to be ongoing throughout the 

course of the school year.  This letter serves as a reminder that this spring we will not 

hold a formal parent-teacher conference day.  We encourage parents to communicate 

with their students’ teachers throughout the year when needed by phone, email, or in 

person.   

 

Thank you for your support as we strive to serve our students and families as efficiently 

and effectively as possible. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Dr. Glenn A. Wood 

Assistant Superintendent 

Curriculum and Instruction K-12 

 

 

 


